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Harrisburg Catholic Elementary welcomes new faculty to our rosters 

this fall.   With the retirement of Mrs. Peggy Frank from 4th Grade over the 

summer, we are pleased to greet Mrs. Beth Hartman as our new 4th Grade 

teacher.   Mrs. Hartman taught at Lebanon Catholic for 22 years and brings 

with her a wonderful educational background.   Our 4th Grade students are 

happy to see her in their classroom.   

Mrs. Heidi Miller is the new Learning Support staff at our Holy Family 

Campus.   This is a newly-created position and Mrs. Miller was able to fit in 

very quickly thanks to her 21 years of teaching experience, most recently at 

Good Shepherd.    

Mrs. Louise Boland is the Art teacher at both campuses.   Mrs. Boland 

worked in the Central Dauphin School District for 28 years.   Her background 

as a trained artist and interest in working with students led her to this part 

time position at HCE.   

Mr. Braden Weachter joins our school family as our new Phys Ed 

teacher.   Mr. Weachter has been a Classroom Aide in a local public school, 

as well as a football coach at Bishop McDevitt.    

Please join us in giving our new staff a warm welcome.   We are happy 

to have these additions to HCE and we look forward to a successful year to-

gether.  

Harrisburg Catholic Elementary proudly 

opened the 2020 ñ2021 school year with  

both in - person and virtual learners.  Our 

in - person students wear masks and as 

seen in the photo to the right, when doing 

special projects, may also wear gloves. Spe-

cial cleaning and disinfecting are per-

formed at both campuses.  Teachers, ad-

ministrators and students are all working 

hard to keep everyone safe and healthy.   
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Look whoooo the second graders are learning about!  

 

     Second grade has been learning about owls.   We dis-

cussed that they, and many other creatures ,are noctur-

nal animals.   Through our Scholastic News we read that 

animals have adaptations which help them survive.   The 

owl's quiet wings and large eyes are its adaptations.   We 

listened to various owl calls on You Tube.   We even 

learned  how to hoot like a barred owl.   A Venn Diagram 

was created comparing the adaptations of an owl and 

another nocturnal creature, a mouse.   As an art project 

we made owls out of paper plates. Fiction and non -

fiction  stories were read and discussed.   Our class had a 

hoot learning about owls.  

Important Dates to Remember ñ  November 25ñDecember 1, No School, 
Thanksgiving break 

December 8 ñ Holy Day of Obligation, Feast of the Immaculate Conception 

December 24, 2020ñJanuary 3, 2021 ñ No School, Christmas break 
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Young Painters  

     The Kindergarten students have been working 

hard on their letters, numbers, and shapes.  We 

decided to take a break from using our scissors, 

pencils, and crayons for the afternoon and paint 

with water instead.  The students enjoyed writing 

and drawing with new tools and discovering that 

they can paint with water on the building.  They 

were surprised to learn that the water would dry 

quickly and create new images!  

    ñ Miss Kopacko  
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